
 
  
 

 
 

KENNETT BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ADDENDUM #1 TO INVINTATION FOR BID 

Sanitation Truck Barn and Offices 

April 29th, 2025 
 
 
Attached and mentioned below are changes to the Invitation for Bid.  This Addendum is hereby 
made a part of the Contract Documents to the same extent as if it were originally included 
therein.  Please return the signed acknowledgement of receipt of the addendum with bid 
submission.  If there are any questions, please contact Eric Wallace at 573-888-7731. 
 
TO ALL BIDDERS: 
 
Please include the following changes 
 

 See attached Drawing 02 OF Floor Plan dated 4/29/25 
o Added a step on the south and east end of the new slab in line with exterior 

doors. 
 See attached Drawing 03 OF Footing/Slab dated 4/29/25 

o KBPW removed additional damaged concrete on the north side of this project.  
Edge of existing slab measurements have changed from original drawing. 

 Add approx. 950 sq ft of ¾” Tongue and Groove OSB subfloor to top of office ceiling 
joist.  Follow manufacturer recommendations for installation. 

 
ALL BIDDERS ARE REQUESTED TO SIGN THE ACKNOWLEDGMENT BELOW AND 
INCLUDE WITH BIDS TO CONFIRM RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM #1. 
 
 
 

_____________________________ 
Signature – Acknowledged by Bidder 


